Clatsop County Offices Closed to Public Tuesday;
Employees Are Otherwise Available via Phone or Email
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Due to a National Weather Service Portland forecast for freezing rain, Clatsop County will close
county office buildings to the public Tuesday, Jan. 16.

“Our staff will still be available to provide assistance, however, we are encouraging the public to
avoid travel as conditions remain hazardous,” said Don Bohn, Clatsop County Manager.

While offices are closed to the public, county services will still be available by phone or email
through 5 p.m. Regular business hours will resume Wednesday, Jan. 17.

Clatsop County will continue providing any additional storm updates on social media and
ClatsopCounty.gov.
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